
Department of Communications Media Engagement Session 

By: Marcia Nekhumbe 
 

On Tuesday, 15 July 2014, the Mpumalanga Department of Communications team 
hosted members of the media from around Mbombela to raise awareness of the 
departmental budget vote in Parliament. The event was also attended by some core 
team members. 

The Mpumalanga provincial director, Mr Tiisetso Ramotse, shared on the role and 
responsibilities of the department in the province by means of a visual presentation. 
In this presentation, the element of communication support to provincial departments 
and municipalities was succinctly outlined. Mr Ramotse also mentioned various 
communication platforms used in disseminating government information to the 
community. 

The media expressed their gratitude at being invited to the information session. They 
requested that more such sessions be presented in the future, as the information 
helped to address some of the challenges they encountered in their 
communication/media workspace. The media also gave some suggestions on how 
government could improve its products and give broader access to communities. 

Some photographs taken during the session 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Attendees of the media engagement session, 15 July 2014 

 


